Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
School Districts
DCPS – Sale of Surplus Real Property – Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School No. 157/ITB-004-13/LG

DUVAL COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS – Invitation to Bid – ITB-004-13/LG for the Sale of Surplus Real Property – Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School No. 157, 4330 Pearce Street, Jacksonville, FL 32209. Publication date is June 29, 2012. Sealed bids will be received by Duval County Public Schools, Division of Facilities, Room 535, 1701 Prudential Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32207, until the time and date recorded below and immediately thereafter publicly opened and recorded in the Duval County Public Schools, School Board Administration Building, 5th Floor, Room 513D, 1701 Prudential Drive, Jacksonville, Florida. BIDS ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE: August 1, 2012, 2:00 p.m. The purpose of this Invitation to Bid is to accept firm offers for the sale of surplus Duval County Public Schools real estate located at Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School No. 157, 4330 Pearce Street, Jacksonville, FL 32209. Open House inspections will be conducted for the property at Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School No. 157, 4330 Pearce Street, Jacksonville, FL 32209, on the following dates and times: July 18, 2012, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon and July 25, 2012, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon. Contract documents for bidding may be obtained on CD electronic media format only at Duval County Public Schools, Division of Facilities, Room 535, 1701 Prudential Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32207. The DCSB Point of Contract: Tyler Loehnert, Director of Real Estate, (904)390-2359. The Bid Award Recommendation will be posted at Duval County Public Schools, Purchasing Services Department, Consolidated Services Center, 4880 Bulls Bay Highway, Jacksonville, Florida 32219.
